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CHILDREN IN NEED 

 

FRIDAY 13TH NOVEMBER 2020 

 

 

Tuesday 10th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

It’s that time of year again where we try to do our bit for the children of the UK. ‘Together we can transform lives’ 

is the slogan for this year’s Children in Need.  

 

Now, more so than ever, our children need your help. Across the UK, young people’s mental health is being 

challenged like never before. For those already facing issues in their lives, the uncertainty and anxiety around the 

Coronavirus pandemic have only made things more difficult. With your support, Children in Need can be on the 

ground helping the children who need us.  

 

Of course, you may decide to do some fundraising of your own but on Friday 13th November, we would like to 

invite the children to come to school in spots and stripes and of course they can wear their Pudsey ears too! We 

ask in return for a voluntary donation of £1 or more if you wish payable via School Comms.  

 

The children will also spend the day doing some activities to raise awareness of all the great work that the 

Children in Need charity does. Sadly, we won’t be able to do the wonderful show from the staff that we have 

done in previous years, but we thank you in advance for supporting this very worthwhile cause.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs Porter and Mrs Moore 

 

 

 

 

 


